

We've had a hunk a hunk o' burning fun here at The Steppes during May! Elvis was in the building!! Thanks so much to JoeisElvis for his great performance!

Emma Taylor brought us a fantastic art session, where we all decorated tote bags, both fun to create and useful. Tim Godden visited us with a talk about the Gloucestershire regiment's sacrifices during the battle of the Imjin river, very moving, thanks so much Tim. Then with Garden Club, and visits from Caroline Pankhurst,, we've had all sorts of opportunities to get involved with Gardening, as well as enjoying some fantastic music and entertainment to boot.

June is not going to let up either, as I have some wonderful things lined up for you! We are going to have a visit from Zoo Lab and their interesting creatures, some great trips, and Mark Sweeting will be here with his Silent Disco on the 15th... (BTW, at this point, I must mention another important date for your diary which is the 16th of June, Father's Day, and also kickoff for the European Football Championships).

On the 17th, the Beaudesert school children will be coming to sing for us (which is particularly welcome since we didn't manage to get to see them at Easter),

Finally, towards the end of the month on the 24th we will be seeing the beautiful owls of Sohootiful again, followed by Piano Club on the 26th... after which we all sit down, and have a nice cup of tea!

Last but not least, • look out! for something new coming to The Steppes called Brainwave, which is a selection of new and fun games to replace the old quiz format. I sincerely hope you will all enjoy it thoroughly and it will become a regular fortnightly session for us.

I look forward to seeing you all partake in the many interesting and exciting activities throughout June.

All the very best from all the staff and myself, Karen 😀



